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The StepIn! project - Status Quo 

The StepIn! project has entered the last stage of 
developing a hands-on tool for adult educators in 
the field of migration, integration, and active 
citizenship. 

From January to April 2013 the practice test of the 7 
educational prototype modules took place in all 
participating countries: Czech Republic, Cyprus, 
Germany, Italy, Scotland, Slovenia, and Sweden. 

Adult educators, migrants, employees of public 
bodies and NGOs took part in testing the 
educational materials. Their feedback served as the 
basis for further improvement. 
 

 

The project team in May 2013 

The 3rd Partner Meeting took place in May 2013 in 
Kristianstad, Sweden. The project team met in order 
to set the next and last steps of the project work. 

 

Get involved in the project! 

We cordially invite all interested stakeholders in the 
fields of civic education, integration and adult 
education to contribute their expertise to the 
improvement of the materials or to join the project 
as an associated partner.   

Download the modules at the website www.stepin-
grundtvig.org, read them critically, and give us 
feedback and suggestions for improvement. 

If you are interested in an associated partnership or 
if you would like to state your feedback on the 
modules we will be happy to hear from you via 
email: info@stepin-grundtvig.org.  

 

Next step: Training Course in October 2013! 

The European Grundtvig Training Course 
“Promoting social inclusion by fostering migrants' 
active citizenship and intercultural competences of 
adult education professionals” will take place on 18 
- 22 November in Hannover, Germany. 
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Central actors of educational and administrative 
integration of migrants will be introduced to the 
educational approach of the StepIn! project.  

In addition, this training will serve as a European 
platform for exchange of best practice experiences 
in addressing migrants’ key competences for active 
citizenship and lifelong learning. 

If you are interested in taking part, please do not 
hesitate and contact the coordinator c/o Ms Zita 
Beutler: info@stepin-grundtvig.org.  

 

Learn more about the project! 

 Visit our website 
http://www.stepin-grundtvig.org/  

 

 Like us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/stepin.inclusive.societies 

 

 Contact the StepIn! team c/o Ms Zita Beutler 
info@stepin-grundtvig.org  

 
 
We are looking forward to hearing from you! 
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